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AN EDUCATED 
MAN

The educated man, 
realizing he still has 
much to learn,uses all 
opportunities for in­
creasing his know­
ledge. No one is mock­
ed by him, for he is 
tolerant of all men 
and their opinions. He 
appreciates Nature and 
the finer things of 
life. Putting into 
practice what ho has 
learned by experience, 
he is able to think 
out his problems
clearly.

Marie Morgan 
Grade 11

T o p i c s  O f T e n t h  

G r a d e  Ta l k s

PRESENT DAY LIVE 
QUESTIONS

Will Argentina Join 
the Axis?

Martin Liles

Shall V/e Give Up 
Pleasures Willingly Or 
Hesitatingly?

Hildred Ruffin

Americans Must Begin 
To Save Now.

Sarah I.'organ Parmer

S e n t e n c e s T a k  t  N F 
G r a d e  T a l k s

'̂ The United States is 
looked upon by all na­
tions as the protector 
of the fundamental 
rights of life, liber­
ty, and pursuit of hap­
piness."

Carl V/alker Jr.

B A I L E Y  8 U G LE_____

Why I'm Gled 
I 'm An A me
I'm glad I’m an Amer­

ican for the same roa- 
son all of the poor, 
war-stricken children 
wish they were Ameri­
cans. We Americans 
are a democracy-loving 
people, believing that 
all men were and are 
created equal, V/o be­
lieve that our govern­
ment is for the pcoplej 
by the people, and of 
the people.
The small things arc 

very important. Being 
able to listen to any 
radio program we wish 
and reading any news 
papers v/e want to
v/ithout being in the
constant fear of being 
apprehended and shot 
for such trival things 
are pfivilogos that
make us proud.
We are given fair
trials, and if we are
not able to hire a 
lav/yer, the jury or
judge will assign one.

TRUE EASE IN WRITING 
COMES PROM ART, NOT 
CHANCE,
AS THOSE MOVE EASIEST 

V/HO HAVE LEARNED TO 
DANCE.

ROM I h NTH

"No matter hof,where, 
nor wheh they do it, 
the Allies will keep 
fighting to raise that 
sinking fund for the 
‘Rising Sun' and all of 
her Allies,"

Martin Liles
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Th(^t
/ can
We have many small 
luxuries which are 
taken for granted by 
many,but we must learn 
to do v/ithout those.We 
must buy defense sav­
ings bonds and stamps 
to help keep our coun­
try free. Wo must be 
economical with silks, 
rubber, and the other 
things that have to bo 
imported here in our 
ov/n America, The li­
beral distribution of 
those products was all 
right when our facto­
ries were occupied with 
nothing more important 
than producing luxur­
ies, but now the de­
fense work is much 
more important; and v/e 
should consider, in 
fact, wo have to con­
sider our ovm safety 
and bo very careful.
I am sure I can say 

for one and all I*M 
PROUD I'M AN AMERICAN, 

Sallie Lou Perry 
Grade 8

My Ideas O f  A n 

Ed u c a t e d  Man

To have Imowledgo of 
all the books of the 
v;orld would not make 
an educated man^ If 
one can talk to all 
classes of people, all 
races of people, sym­
pathetically and un­
der standingly, and know 
a little of every sub­
ject, ho has gone far 
in the fiold of educa­
tion.

Christine Turnage


